
Mr. Rhoades, "The people shall have the right to keep and bear arms for defense of themselves 
and the state, but the military shall be kept in strict subordination to the civil power," State 
Constitutional Provision, Article 1, Section 21.  I submit that SB 941 would be a burden on the 
people, a burden that is too large in proportion to any safety aspect achieved by its 
provisions.  As such, it would be an infringement on our federally and state recognized rights to 
keep and bear arms. 

I care passionately about our right to keep and bear arms.  I urge you to speak urgently and 
strongly in support of that recognized right.  Thank you. 
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